

Zuehls, Legaspi & Company

Certified Public Accountants

ZLCo Newsletter

New website

As you all know we changed our name at the beginning of the year, so it was time to make upgrades to our website. Well it is finally finished and we have added many new tools and links for your convenience. We have also enhanced our News section, we now have several links to help keep you on top of your financial game and we have added a "top financial story of the week" section. So why not go to www.zlcpas.com for a quick look.

ZLCo Newsletter

As you know it gets hectic at times! Well it has been that way around here also...with so many projects and so little time, we just have not had the time to put together an informative Newsletter that is up-to-date, but that is about to change. So look for more ZLCo Newsletters in the very near future.

October 12, 2010



Its Fall Back time

Time reverts to **standard time** at 2 a.m. on Sunday, the 7th of November. Don't forget to set your clocks on Saturday!

Taxpayers Face October 15 Deadlines; Due Dates for Extension Filers

Oct. 15 is fast approaching and is a key deadline for millions of individual taxpayers who requested an extension to file their 2009 tax returns. It is also a crucial due date for thousands of small nonprofit organizations at risk of losing their tax-exempt status because they have not filed the required forms in the last three years.

"The Oct. 15 deadline is particularly important this year because it's the last chance for many small charities to comply with the law under the one-time relief program the IRS announced in July," said IRS Commissioner Doug Shulman. "And as always, it's an important deadline for taxpayers who took an extension to file their returns."

Don't Miss Your 1040 Deadline

The IRS expects to receive as many as 10 million tax returns from taxpayers who used Form 4868 to request a six-month extension to file their returns. Some taxpayers can wait until after Oct. 15 to file, including those serving in Iraq, Afghanistan or other combat zone localities and people affected by recent natural disasters.

The IRS encourages taxpayers to e-file. E-file with direct deposit results in a faster refund than by using a paper return. Electronic returns also have fewer errors than paper returns. Oct. 15 is the last day to take advantage of e-file and the Free File program.

File If You Are Tax Exempt

Small nonprofit organizations at risk of losing their tax-exempt status because they failed to file the required returns for 2007, 2008 and 2009 can preserve their status by filing returns by Oct. 15 under the one-time relief program.

The IRS has posted on a special page of IRS.gov the names and last-known addresses of these at-risk organizations, along with guidance about how to come back into compliance. The organizations on the list have return due dates between May 17 and Oct. 15, 2010, but the IRS has no record that they filed the required returns for any of the past three years.

Two types of relief are available for small exempt organizations - a filing extension for the smallest organizations required to file Form 990-N, Electronic Notice (e-Postcard), and a voluntary compliance program (VCP) for small organizations eligible to file Form 990-EZ, Short Form Return of Organization Exempt From Income Tax.

Small organizations required to file Form 990-N simply need to go to the IRS website, supply the eight information items called for on the form, and electronically file it by Oct. 15. That will bring them back into compliance.

Under the VCP, tax-exempt organizations eligible to file Form 990-EZ must file their delinquent annual information returns by Oct. 15 and pay a compliance fee. Details about the VCP are on the IRS website, along with frequently asked questions.

Check Your Withholding

With little more than three months remaining in the calendar year, individual taxpayers are encouraged to double check their federal withholding now to make sure they are having enough taxes taken out of their pay.

"Now is a good time to make sure your employer is withholding the proper amount," Shulman said. If you face a shortfall in your federal withholding, there is still time left in the year to make up the difference."

The average refund for 2009 was \$2,887, up 8 percent from 2008. Even though the Making Work Pay Tax Credit lowered tax withholding rates in 2009 and 2010 for millions of American households, some workers and retirees still need to take steps to be sure enough tax is being taken out of their checks.

Those who should pay particular attention to their withholding include:

- Married couples with two incomes
- Individuals with multiple jobs
- Dependents
- Some Social Security recipients who work and
- Workers who do not have valid Social Security numbers.

Retirees who receive pension payments may also need to check their federal withholding.

As was the case in 2009, taxpayers who wind up owing tax because too little was taken out of their paychecks during 2010, may qualify for special relief on a penalty that sometimes applies. Depending on their personal situation, some people could have less withheld from their paychecks than they need or want. Failure to adjust withholding could result in potentially smaller refunds or in limited instances may cause a taxpayer to owe tax rather than receive a refund next year.

To remove your name from our mailing list, please click here.

Questions or comments? E-mail us at admin@zlcpas.com or call (213) 972-4033 Ext 7